
            March 31, 2016 

Sunny Ugochukwu, Founder  

Operation Peace of Mind 

383 Perry Street  

Lewisville, TX 75057  

 

 

This letter acknowledges Operation Peace of Mind’s advocacy actions in conjunction with 

Nothing But Nets for continued funding efforts that improve malaria prevention, diagnosis,  

treatment, and research and development. 

 

Operation Peace of Mind staff and Operation Peace of Mind Foundation staff are working 

with the United Nations Foundation’s Nothing But Nets campaign in Texas to empower         

constituents to  advocate to their elected leadership in the U.S. Senate and House of                   

Representatives in order to raise awareness around  malaria issues and advocate for an                

increase in  governmental funding of malaria prevention programs. 

This work is critical due to the fact that the U.S. Government is the largest contributor to 

programs that combat malaria through its support for The Global Fund to Fight AIDS,            

Tuberculosis and Malaria and the President’s Malaria Initiative, as well as the work of UN 

agencies like the World Health Organization, UNICEF and UNHCR.  

We are grateful for Operation Peace of Mind’s advocacy efforts, which build on the amazing 

progress that has already been made in the fight to defeat malaria. 

 

 

Daniel Skallman 

Senior Campaign Associate, Nothing But Nets 

United Nations Foundation 

1750 Pennsylvania Avenue, Suite 300 

Washington, DC 20006 

 


